
Early Years Award Winners 

 

Year 4’s Kayaking 

 

We are still awaiting the “all 

clear” from the Country Park 

so we can go kayaking.  As 

soon as the algae has gone 

and it is safe we will let you 

know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival this year is on  

!3th October 2017 
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